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Why Stay Home When You 
Can Explore?

The All Saints Neighborhood bus is out and about every 
month, but in August and September it was really on the 
move!  Folks cross the campus took trips to Timber Hill 
Winery, Devil’s Lake, Epic Systems, Mackenzie Center, 
Henry Vilas Zoo, Christy's Landing, Mid-Continent 
Railway Museum, and Sutter Ridge Farm. Thank you to 
our staff members who organize these excursions, and 
thank you to our trustworthy drivers who maintain the 
busses and make it possible for folks to stay connected 
and engaged to the greater community! 
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On August 8, the All Saints Senior Apartments celebrated 
their 20th anniversary!  There was a wonderful turnout of 
tenants who enjoyed music, food, fellowship; and a number of 
special guests were also in attendance. Shawn Carney, Executive 
Director of Catholic Charities, recognized three gentlemen who 
were instrumental in the development of the residence: Brian 
Cain, who led Catholic Charities of Madison for 24 years, and 
Gerry Ring and Joe Tisserand, both of whom served many 
years on the Catholic Charities Board. Six tenants who have 
lived at the Senior Apartments since it opened 20 years ago 
were also recognized: Elaine Busch, Patricia Dahl, Patrick Ellis, 
Patricia Schroeder, Susan Standiford and Kathy Verage. David 
Griffin, President of ElderSpan 
Management, operators of All 
Saints Neighborhood, thanked 
all the staff; and Bishop Donald 
J. Hying gave a blessing and 
afterward humorously compared 
the wait list for the Senior 
Apartments to being on the 
wait list for season tickets to the 
Green Bay Packers.

What a treat to have a farm stand in the 
Senior Apartment parking lot in August!  
Thanks to Scott from Alsum Sweet Corn 
in Randolph for bringing the beautiful 
produce.  We hope he can come again 
next year!

There's a new addition to the All Saints Wellness Center - a SOLE Recumbent Bike! According 
to Wellness Coordinator Kaden, it's a low-impact, well-padded machine that is extremely senior 
friendly. It even has a fan to keep you cool! If you want to improve mobility or decrease joint pain 
and stiffness, this could be a great option!  Stop by and Kaden can help you try it out!

Fresh Veggies!

A Very Comfortable Way to Exercise

Staff at the assisted living residence hosted their 
annual summer family party at the end of August.  
Thank you to everyone who attended!  As usual, 
the gathering was a wonderful event.  Delicious 
food, good laughs and precious time with loved 
ones.  Now that's a recipe for a fantastic party!

Senior Apartments Celebrate 20 
Years of Spirited Senior Living!

Special Family Time 
During Summer Party

World Kindness Day

September 8 - 14 was National Assisted Living Week, dedicated to 
celebrating assisted living residences and the vibrant, young-at-heart 
seniors who live there. The theme was Inspiring Generations, and they 
truly do just that!  The week started off with Grandparents Day and 
special visits with family members.  There 
were also picnics, a visit from St. James 
4th graders and yummy treats from the 
Vesperman ice cream truck.  During this 
week we also recognized our dedicated 
staff members with food, prizes and the 
annual gift of an All Saints t-shirt.  This 
year’s color was Poppy!  We are eternally 
grateful for their dedication, passion and 
continued caring service to the folks who 
call All Saints their home. Please join us 
in thanking them for their commitment 
and servant hearts. They are priceless!

Inspiring Generations 

To commemorate World Kindness Day 
on November 13, the campus will hold 
a food drive for Second Harvest Food 
Pantry.  There will be drop-off locations 
at each residence.  Please donate non-
perishable food items by Tuesday, 
November 12.  Thank you!
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